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January 4, 2015 

                                                    US-83 reopened 

    U.S 83 from Liberal to Sublette is now open. All roads in southwest Kansas are open 
again, but remain partly to completely snowpacked and icy. If you're traveling, please 
use caution and drive safely. For the latest road conditions across Kansas, check 
www.kandrive.org or call 511. 
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